
Verizon  looking  to  install
cell tower in S. Lake Tahoe
Verizon is looking to put up a 90-foot cell tower near Mt.
Tallac High School in South Lake Tahoe.

It would be a monpine communications tower.

Public comments on the project are being taken until early
May.

The  Federal  Communications  Commission  is  investigating  the
environmental effects. Environmental concerns may be raised by
going online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/04/verizon-looking-install-cell-tower-s-lake-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/04/verizon-looking-install-cell-tower-s-lake-tahoe/
https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/support/antenna-structure-registration-asr-resources/filing-request-environmental-review

